
Notice of Okaloosa County Aviation Board Meeting 
 

 
Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby provided that 

the Okaloosa County Aviation Board will convene a meeting to be held on 
Monday, December 12, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. at the Destin – Fort Walton Beach 
Airport (VPS) located at 1701 State Road 85 N Eglin AFB, FL 32542. Two or 
more members of the Board of County Commission may also be in attendance. 
Members of the public are welcome to attend.   
  

In order to provide additional opportunities for public participation, while 
still complying with social distancing guidelines, the County will provide an 
accommodation for the public to access and participate in the meeting remotely by 
ZOOM or telephone.  If you wish to request such an accommodation, please call 
Carol Arrieta, Information Technology, at 850-826-2642 prior to 2:00 p.m. the day 
before the scheduled public meeting.   

 
If any person decides to appeal any decision made with respect to any matter 

considered at this meeting or hearing, such person will need a record of the 
proceedings and may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is 
made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is 
to be based. 

 
Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make 

reasonable modifications for access to these hearings upon request. Requests may 
be made to the County Commission office (850-689-5030 or 850-651-7105) and 
must be made at least 48 hours in advance of the hearing in order to provide the 
requested service. 
 
 


